
[image: image2.png]


District Court of NSW & Dust Diseases Tribunal of NSW  
Appearances in the District Court and Dust Diseases Tribunal

COVID-19 Update

Social Distancing Principles 

In view of the ongoing risk of COVID-19 transmission into the New South Wales community, the District Court and Dust Diseases Tribunal will continue to operate in accordance with 1.5m spacing and 4m2 principles in Greater Sydney. 
Fitted Face Covering (‘masks’)

In view of the easing of some mandatory requirements to wear masks, it will no longer be compulsory for anyone participating in person (including jurors) in a District Court or Dust Diseases Tribunal in Greater Sydney to wear masks on and from 29 January 2021.  However, court participants are encouraged to continue to wear masks. 
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